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WALLA WALLA, WA – Walla Walla County Department of Community Health (DCH) and local health care partners 
will transition the Providence Southgate vaccine clinic to a Thursday, Friday, Saturday schedule beginning January 
6, 2022. Clinics will run from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. except for Saturday, January 15, which will run from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Most clinics will be for anyone 12 years and older, with occasional clinics offering Pfizer vaccine to children ages 5-
11 years old. Everyone interested in scheduling an appointment at Providence Southgate should visit the Walla 
Walla County COVID website for the most up-to-date links and schedule. 
 
The COVID testing site at Providence Southgate will not change its hours of operation. The site will be open Monday 
through Friday, 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Anyone in need of a COVID test can find testing appointments and locations 
at https://www.covidwwc.com/testing.  
 
Residents without Internet/computer access can call the DCH helpline (509) 524-2647 and leave their name, date 
of birth, phone number, and a message stating that they need assistance scheduling an appointment. 
 
We encourage all residents to visit the County COVID website or text COVIDWW to 888777 for information on 
upcoming vaccination clinics. 
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Walla Walla County Vaccine Update 
Reminder to Stay Healthy, Get Vaccinated, Keep our Community Safe 
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